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Please contact our team at Landside.Dampier@pilbaraports.com.au or on 

9159 6533 for further information or guidance. 

 

LD25/045 – BLB Suspended Walkway  

  
  
ATTENTION: All Port of Dampier site users 

ISSUE DATE: XX-09-2025 

ISSUED BY: Landside Operations (Dampier) 

 

This notice is to formally advise that the suspended walkway at the Dampier Bulk Liquids 

Berth (BLB) will be permanently decommissioned and removed from service. 

The walkway will no longer be available for operational use. This decision has been made 

following a thorough assessment of its condition, safety compliance, and long-term suitability. 

As seen in the picture below a hard barricade has been installed to prevent access. 

Please ensure all relevant personnel are informed of this change and adjust operational 

planning accordingly. 

 

 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact Landside 

Operations. 
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